
From: Willyn Construction [willynlewisville@live.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2010 9:26 PM 
To: !FHFA REG-COMMENTS 
Subject: manufactured home comments 
 
Attachments: FHFA comment letter 001.tif 
 
Mr. Pollard please add my wifes' and my name to the 10.8 million people 
financing their manufactured homes and living in manufactured home communities.  
We need help to make sure that the value of our homes stops declining because of 
lack of financing being available for new purchases or the purchase for existing 
homes.  Thank you for your consideration.  Regards, Ed and Deborah Gorman. 




